ROUGH RIDER MEMBERSHIP

Enclose payment of $350 and check the box
below of the membership benefit you'd like to receive!
Please submit this form by May 1 to be listed in the 2024 Medora Musical program.

Full Donation M NMeda Musical
Eﬂ@““ counse SHOPPING SPREE

Donation with full Two season passes

. under the names of
S350 charitable Two golf passes A $150 gift card valid at
deduct!on.. No extra $200 charitable all TRMF stores/venues.
benefits included. deduction $200 charitable
deduction $100 charitable deduction

EACH PERK COMES WITH THESE ADDITIONAL INCENTIVES:
o Name printed in musical program o Invites to member-only events o Newsletter (3 times a year) o VIP ticket pre-sale

CONTACT NAME
ADDRESS CITY STATE ZIPCODE
PHONE EMAIL
METHOD OF PAYMENT: CHECK CREDIT CARD
CREDIT CARD NUMBER EXPIRATION DATE__/_ VERIFICATION CODE
AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE DATE
HOW WOULD YOU LIKE TO BE LISTED IN OUR PROGRAM?
Make Medora memories forever!
. . Questions?
By checking this box you agree that your Contact Jordin Leier
card will be charged $350 each year. Membership Sales Officer
A A jordinl@medora.com
*Card will be charged each year on the day we process your payment until you ask us 701-299-8503

to stop. Recurring membership donation not available for check or cash payments.

MAIL MEMBERSHIP FORM AND PAYMENT TO: TRMF PO BOX 1696 - BISMARCK, ND 58502 - 701.223.4800

The Theod dation is a 501 c(3) non-profit foundation. All gifts to TRMF are tax deductible to the extent allowed by the law. Always check wnh a tax professional before ing in any




Love Medora?

BECOME A MEMBER!

A Rough Rider membership is for individuals or couples. Our Rough Riders help us move the line forward in
Medora: fixing boardwalks, repairing buildings, buying flags and flowers, and so much more.

® Bringing Medora's history to life by allowing us to renovate historic
buildings and bring in historical reenactors.

e Improving the Medora Musical by adding new theater technology to the
Amphitheatre.

® Helping us feed 600+ volunteers 13,000+ meals during the summer.

In 1986, Harold and Sheila Schafer took a leap of faith.

After decades of dedicating themselves to making Medora into a destination for
families to enjoy good, clean fun in the Badlands, they donated the entire Medora
Division of their Gold Seal Company to establish the non-profit Theodore Roosevelt
Medora Foundation. They did so in hopes that other people would share their
passion for Medora and join the cause.

That leap of faith paid off! Today, we are so grateful to our Rough Rider Members,
whose contributions allow us to advance our mission of connecting people to
historic Medora for positive, life-changing experiences. Medora's future is bright
thanks to passionate people like the Schafers — and like you.

Thank you for your consideration. We'll see you soon in Medoral!

Matthew Hills
Development Director

MEDORA FOUNDATION

If you have questions on memberships, contact Jordin at
701.299.8503 or jordinl@medora.com



